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Vice Admiral McCoy, Commander, Naval Sea Systems Command (NAVSEA),
and I invite you to join our 2"¢ Annual Wounded Warrior Hiring and Support Conference
November 9 — 10, 2011 at the Sheraton Premiere, Tyson’s Corner, 8661 Leesburg Pike,
Vienna, VA.

Advances in modern military medicine are saving an unprecedented number of
service members on the battlefield. Many of these Wounded Warriors either return to the
fight or transition to civilian employment. The Department of the Navy is committed to
ensuring that Wounded Warriors have the support they need when they leave military
service and seek civilian employment.

Our theme is “Hiring Our Nation’s Heroes.” The conference will convene
prominent government, military, industry leaders and their human resource professionals
who are committed to hiring and supporting Wounded Warriors. Conference attendees
will have the unique opportunity to learn best practices from many successful
organizations on how to recruit, hire, train and retain Wounded Warriors.

Conference details and registration are located at the following website:
http://www.public.navy.mil/donaa/Pages/woundedwarrior.aspx. We look forward to
seeing you at the conference.

Sincerely,

. Garcia
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